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Tarbuck, Kathy

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Dhyana Bisberg <deliseb@gmail.com> 
Wednesday, December 27, 2017 8:15 PM 
Tarbuck, Kathy
juniper ridge landfill

Dear Ms Tarbuck, I am sending you this letter to add my voice to the growing concern over the expansive 
license requested by Casella/BGS. Despite the initial promises made in 2003/2004 to not allow MSW or out of 
state waste the deliveries of both have been growing. Please remember Maine Waste Hierarchys mandate to 
landfill as last resort. By opening this up for public comment during the busiest time of year you have 
effectively limited the ability of the public to participate. I hope you will take our concerns about the future of 
Juniper Ridge seriously as how this site is developed directly affects your neighbors and contributes the the 
health and well bring of all Mainers. Thank-you, Dhyana Bisberg 


